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Cranbourne 

 

Covid Policy 

As of Wednesday, 27 April 2022, following advice from U3A Network and in line with 
Victorian Government advice, all members attending classes in the U3A Cranbourne 
rooms must be double vaxxed, unless they have a medical exemption. This policy will 
be reviewed regularly taking into account the advice of government Health officials 
and the wishes of our members.  Currently masks are not required. 

Vaccination status must be sighted on enrolment or as requested by the committee. 

Vaccination status will be stored on UMAS database and is confidential. 


